
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Yes!  I would like to support Citizens for Glen Ellyn Preservation in protecting  
the character of our village through preservation, planning and sensible growth.   
 

 $3,000 …….  Would fund a village-wide mailing of educational materials 
 $1,000 …….  Would support research and publication of materials for 

                            the CGEP historic homes tour 
 $500……….  Would fund a speaker on restoration techniques 
 $250……….  Would support a CGEP e-newsletter 
 $100……….  Would sustain CGEP advocacy work                     
 $50 ………..  Would sustain the CGEP website 
 $..................  Other Name_________________________________ 
 My company will match my contribution and I will forward my  

    company’s matching gift application. Address_______________________________ 
 
 Email__________________________________ 
 
Please make checks payable to:  Citizens for Glen Ellyn Preservation   Thank you for your support. 
Send to:  P.O Box 454, Glen Ellyn, IL 60138 
 
 
  
Thank you for your support.      

 
CGEP is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization.   
Your contribution is fully tax deductible to the 
 extent allowed by law. 
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